
 

 

 

Promotora de Informaciones, S.A. (“PRISA” or the “Company”) announces the following 

relevant information, under the provisions of article 228 of the Royal Legislative Decree 

4/2015, of 23 October, approving the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act (“Ley del 

Mercado de Valores”). 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

In accordance with the material fact communicated in Portugal to the Securities Market 

Commission by the Portuguese subsidiary of the company Grupo Media Capital SGPS, SA, in 

which it is informed of a statement from the entity Altice NV, Prisa announces that it has 

maintained in the last few days informative talks to the effect that Altice NV values the possible 

presentation of an offer to acquire the shareholding that Prisa has in Grupo Media Capital 

SGPS, SA. 

Madrid, June 12, 2017 

 

 


